Letters of Gratitude   Just a few of the many received.
2020
Dear AO Association Scholarship Committee, 
Thank you for the generous financial support towards my higher education. I am sincerely honored to have been selected as one of the recipients of the Robert L. Crow Scholarship. 
I am a currently a sophomore at Howard University, majoring in Biology and aspire to be an anesthesiologist. After graduation, I plan to attend medical school and with this prestigious scholarship, I am able to concentrate on what is most important to me, education. 
Neither of my parents had the ability to attend college but taught me education was always my number one priority and made sure I’d have all I needed to get through college. Their dedication and service to the U.S Navy provided me with many opportunities and resources, including this scholarship that has allowed me to be one step closer to my goal. 
Thank you again for this tremendous blessing. 
Dominique Ambers

2015

Dear Mr. Garza and the AAO,

I am immensely humbled and thankful for the award of the Association of Aviation of Ordnancemen Robert L. Crow Scholarship. Receiving this acknowledgment has truly blessed me, as well as, my family and grandparents. I am very grateful for all the efforts of the AAO to allow such scholarships to be awarded.

I am very excited to continue my "'lope life" as a junior at Grand Canyon University. (Our college mascot is the Antelopes.) I am pursuing a Dual Major in Elementary Education and Special Education and this year I will complete 110 hours of classroom observations in local, urban elementary schools.

In addition to participating in the Honors College program, I am close to completing my Minor In Finance and Economics. I know that I will benefit from taking on these additional programs because through them, I have already gained important skills that I will use for the rest of my life.

Thank you again for the generous scholarship towards this education and I am excited to have another great year at Grand Canyon University!

With deepest gratitude,

Lauren K. Thomas 



2015

Dear Association of Aviation Ordinancemen,
Thank you for choosing me to be the recipient of the Robert L. Crow $3000 scholarship. It is both a huge honor and blessing. This scholarship will help me to be able to focus more fully on my schoolwork and spend less time thinking about finances.br> I did two years of Running Start at Everett Community College, so I have entered the University of Washington as a Junior. My declared major is Classics, though I hope to double major with English or Linguistics. After undergraduate work, I plan to apply to graduate schools across the United States and Europe and pursue a graduate level Classics degree. I hope to one day teach at a collegiate level. The scholarship that I have received from you is helping me to pursue these goals.
I want to once again thank you for the incredible honor of receiving this scholarship.
Thank you, 
Ashley Michel



2015

Dear Mr. Lord and Robert L. Crow Scholarship Committee, 
I wanted to say first and foremost thank you for selecting me as a recipient of a $3000.00 Robert L. Crow Scholarship. The impact that this will have goes further than I can express through words. 
I am currently working through my Masters Degree in Divinity at Liberty University Theological Seminary in Lynchburg, VA through their online program. The coursework is extremely demanding. Last year you helped me complete my Undergraduate program with a previous scholarship in which I finished with a 3.79 GPA and Deans list recipient. I plan to continue to strive for excellence in my studies as this is the only way I see fit to truly show my gratitude.
In addition to my studies, I work full-time for AT&T Corporate to support my family, which includes my wife and 3 daughters. Your generous scholarship directly helps the cost of my tuition and books but most importantly assists me in providing for and spending more time with those that matter most to me. 
I hope to one day soon use my degree to serve the men and women of our military through Chaplaincy. In whatever I do, I will work to help and serve others just as your organization has demonstrated to me. Thank you. 
Sincerely,
Justin Hite



2015

Dear Mr. Lord and Robert L. Crow Scholarship Committee,
I am writing to thank you for your generous $4,000 Robert L. Crow Scholarship. I was very happy and appreciative to learn that I was selected as the recipient of your scholarship.
I am a pre-nursing major with a focus on patient care services. I am currently in my first semester carrying a full course of classes, to include Principles of Biology lecture and lab, Pre-Calculus, Pre-Nursing Seminar, Music and Civilizations, and Intro to Human Development. After graduation from Georgia College and State University in Milledgeville, GA, I plan to accept a professional position as a nurse to gain valuable knowledge and skills that will ultimately lead me to earn a Master’s Degree as a Physician Assistant. Thanks to you, I am one step closer to that goal.
By awarding me a scholarship, you have helped ease my financial burden which allows me to focus more on the most important aspect of school, learning. 
Your generosity has inspired me to help others and give back to the community. Currently with my sorority, Delta Zeta, I have been given an opportunity to volunteer a few hours of my time at local events to support and raise money for Delta Zeta’s philanthropy, Starkey Hearing Foundation. One day I hope I will be able to help students achieve their goals just as you have helped me.
Sincerely,
Megan E. Williamson



2008

Dear Association of Aviation Ordnancemen members, scholarship contributors and scholarship committee members,

 It is such an incredible honor to receive the Robert L. Crow scholarship. I am very grateful to receive such an honorable award from the association. It is an amazing feeling to be selected, and I want to thank the association for helping myself, as well as others, through the educational foundation scholarships. Gaining an education can be quite a financial challenge, especially with the economy today. I have attended the convention several times, and I have seen the numerous members of the association purchasing items at the auction or making selfless donations. Thank you to all who have contributed over the years. Without your donation, these scholarships would not be possible. The camaraderie between AO's is amazing. I am truly blessed to be an AO's wife, and part of the entire AO family.

I am happy to announce that I have applied to graduate at the end of this semester. As of December 19, 2008, I will have my Bachelor of Science degree in Nursing from California State University, Fresno. I will receive this diploma with Summa Cum Laude (highest honors) recognition. Currently, my leadership hours are being spent in an underserved hospital in the emergency department. Upon completion of school, my intentions are to work full time and continue with my education. I will apply for the Master's program, which is scheduled to begin next Fall.o:p>

Thank you again for your generous scholarship. The funds will greatly decrease the financial stress placed on my family, and will allow me to continue on with my education.

 Sincerely,

Terri Lindsey

Wife of AOC David Lindsey



2008

Dear AO Association Scholarship Committee:

 I am honored to be a recipient of the 2008 Robert L. Crow Scholarship Award given by The Association of Aviation Ordnancemen specifically, because he served admirably in the United States Navy for thirty years. I would like to thank the members of the association for their kindness and for making this scholarship possible. I have just begun my freshman year at Liberty University, where I plan on pursuing a degree in Biology. I one day hope to be a dentist, sharing my love of helping others feel good about themselves. I also plan on volunteering at a dental office during my studies. My parents have always stressed the importance of education and the value of a college degree. I hope to one day share my experiences with other students and to help prepare them for success in college.

Once again, I want to thank you for making this scholarship possible and for all the generous donations. I plan on representing God, my family and the military community in a positive manner and to give to other people as you have given to me.

 Sincerely,

Martika T. Morgan



2008

To the Association of Aviation Ordnancemen,

 I would like to sincerely thank all of the members of the Association for sponsoring such a worthy cause. With this prestigious scholarship, I will be continuing my second year at Old Dominion University where I am enrolled full-time in the pursuit of a Criminal Justice degree. Thanks to the generosity of all of the members and to Raytheon Corporation, I am able to stay committed to completing my education without having to worry about working when I could be studying. Again, I really appreciate your continued faith in education and I look forward to college resuming soon.

 Sincerely,

Karl Swygert



2011

Dear Association of Aviation Ordnancemen Educational Foundation Committee,

 I would like to thank you very much for the generous scholarship that you have given me to assist in furthering my education. I truly appreciate this award and know that it will be a tremendous help to me in the continuation of my academic success. I was very happy and appreciative to learn that I was selected as the recipient of the Raytheon Corporation Missile Division scholarship. I am currently majoring in Kinesiology with hopes of pursuing a career in Sports Medicine. The financial assistance you provided will be of great help to me in paying my educational expenses, and it will allow me to concentrate more of my time for studying. Thanks to you, I am one step closer to that goal. Thank you again for your generosity and support. Your generosity has inspired me to help others and give back to the community. I hope one day I will be able to help students achieve their goals just as you have helped me.

Sincerely,

Kwaminique A. Brandon



2011

To the AAO Members:

 I would like to express my deepest gratitude for being selected to receive the Robert L. Crow Scholarship Award. It is an honor to be chosen among so many. This award holds special meaning since it comes from an organization that is extremely important to my dad. Additionally, this allows me the opportunity to continue my education at Marywood University as this award reduces my educational fees and lifts a load off of my parents’ shoulders. 
I am extremely grateful for all those who have contributed and continue to contribute to the scholarship program. I am committed to representing my family, the military community (and the Association of Aviation Ordnancemen) in a positive and respectful manner and to give to other people as you have given to me. 
Again, I would like to thank you for choosing me for this prestigious award.

 Sincerely,

Ryan E. Jones



2011

To the Association of Aviation Ordnancemen Committee,

 Finally, I was fortunate enough to attend the AAO Convention this past August and personally thank each member who has played a massive part in financing my education. Firmly shaking some of the member’s hands was closure to how thankful I am. I am truly honored to be one of the recipients of the 2011 Robert L. Crow Memorial Scholarship Awards. The generosity of this award is unfathomable and greatly appreciated. 
This is my fourth and final year at James Madison University. After graduating, I will have a Bachelor of Arts degree in Media Arts and Design with a concentration in Journalism and a minor in French. While studying and interning in London for the fall semester, this award will go directly to my educational funds. Not only will it help me experience the world, it will help me experience working internationally as well. The opportunities presented are endless and this scholarship has helped me get here. 
Once again, I would like to thank everyone that makes up the AAO for his or her generosity, support and confidence in me to further my education. It was surreal to finally put a face to the members at the convention in Reno, NV. Again, I thank you for your investment in my future.

 Sincerely,

Megan Harman

